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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE OR VERBAL CONVERSATION RECORD

DATE: 06/21/2004

TIME: 11:45

PARTICIPANTS: ORGANIZATION: PHONE NUMBER:

Carlos Rivera, RSO United Technologies Company
Pratt & Whitney

860-557-2901

LICENSE NO.  DOCKET NO. MAIL CONTROL NO. 

06-07522-02 030-03796 134877

SUBJECT: Request more time to complete Request for Additional Information for termination of  License No. 06-07522-02

SUMMARY:

Mr. Rivera called on 6/21/04, to request more than the 30 calendar days from the letter sent 6/7/04 requesting
assurance that previously-licensed material is no longer on-site.  Mr. Rivera stated that he needed the additional time to
go through the paperwork and verify appropriate disposal of materials and decontamination of locations.  

I discussed this with Ms Betsy Ullrich.  She agreed that this would be fine, and asked me to get an idea of when they
would be done with this action.

I phoned Mr Rivera at 13:00 on 6/21/04 to notify him that he could extend his response to request past the 30 days, and
asked him when he expected to be finished.  He stated that he did not know, and that he was searching records for all
notifications that material had been sent offsite.  He stated that he also wanted to walk through all their locations of use
to ensure there is no more material that may have been missed.  I asked if I could check with him in 30 days from this
date, and he agreed that would be sufficient.

PERSON DOCUMENTING CONVERSATION Marjorie McLaughlin DATE: 06/21/04

ACTION TAKEN: Completed By:

E-copy to LAT for file. Marjorie McLaughlin

DATE: 6/21/04


